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May 20, 1990                          (For Spell Checking)
123 Park Ave
Plant City, FL 33566

Mr. Henry G. Howard
Execitive Vice Pressident
345 Cherry Street
Orlando, FL 32812

Dear Mr. Howard:

Thank you fro the order of 500 rolls of special foil. 
This item is very popilar during the holidays. We 
always try to to have a large inventoriy on hand for
this holiday. This is a a fine quality itim. We feel 
sure that you will be pleased with the new 
merchandise.

Our research staff has develeped a new item called
XP27. It has excellent properties against rist and 
muld. Samples are being prepared you and should 
be shiped in about lO days. Lets us know how you 
like the produik. 

We apprecate your bisiness and and thanks again.



Sincerly 

Jessie Mc Owen 


